
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

               

                                                                    

                                                                                   

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact us at 

volunteerprop@gmail.com 

PROP Needs You 

Does your child enjoy PROPsicle Day, Book Fairs, and 

events such as Fall Festival and Spring Fling?  These 

events and programs, as well as many more, will not 

happen next school year if our parent organization 

(PROP) doesn’t grow.  We are facing a PROP Council next 

year with many roles not filled by volunteers.  Please reach 

out to volunteerPROP@gmail.com for information on how 

you can join PROP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Family Fun Night @ 
Yogurtini 

March 9th from 12:00-
4:00 P.M. at 475 E. Bell 
Rd. Come enjoy a tasty 
treat while supporting 

PRA. 

 

Used Uniform Sale 

For the month of 

March, all uniform 

pieces are buy one, 

get one free of same 

priced items.  Come 

check out our stock!  

Sale dates: 1st and 3rd 

Wednesdays of every 

month 7:30 – 8:15 A.M. 

and 2:00 – 3:30 P.M. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Please support these programs! 

8th Grade Car Wash 

Saturday, February 17th 9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. at 35th Ave. and 

Bell Rd. in the Burger King parking lot. Help the 8th grade students raise 

money for their promotion activities. To volunteer, please email Liz 

Fuge at volunteerPROP@gmail.com. 

Spring Fling   

Saturday, March 3rd 11:00 A.M. – 2:00 P.M. It’s going to be Out of This 

World!  Join us for a fun time with game booths, bounce houses, gift 

basket drawings, food and entertainment!  This is our largest event of the 

year and it won’t be a success without your help. 

Please follow link to sign up to help: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0844a5a62daafe3-spring 

The next meeting 
will be held on 

Thursday, March 
1st at 8:15 A.M. in 
the Parent Room.  

Join us at 8:00 A.M. 
before the meeting 
for socializing and 

coffee!   

 

Kindergarten Screening 

March 5th-9th 8:00 A.M. – 12:30 P.M.  We are in need of several volunteers 

to assist our wonderful staff during kindergarten screenings at the school. 

Volunteers are needed to help give school tours, help with testing (training 

will be provided), and help gather the necessary paperwork 

for enrollment.  Sign up for 1-hour shifts at the link below: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e4bada62daaf94-kindergarten 

Attention 7th & 8th Grade Parents 

We need your help to make it a great promotion experience for our 

students.  We simply can’t do this without your help! Please contact 

volunteerPROP@gmail.com to find out information about promotion 

plans. 
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